October 5th, 2012
Michelle Breaux Perry, Legislative Liaison 

Department of Health and Hospitals

628 N. 4th Street
Baton Rouge, Louisiana 70802
Ms. Perry,
This letter is to inform your office that several members of the LPC Board will be present at the Louisiana Counseling Association conference at the L’Auberge Casino (address below) for the LPC Board Update session from 4:30PM-5:30PM on October 8th, 2012.  At this time, we are unaware if we will have a quorum present; however, out of abundance of caution, we wanted to inform your office that a quorum may be present and Board business will be discussed and presented to conference attendees who chose to attend the LPC Board Update session.  Please let me know if you have any questions or need any additional information.

L’Auberge du Lac Casino Resort

777 Ave L’Auburge

Lake Charles, LA 70601

Sincerely,
Mary Alice Olsan
Executive Director

cc:
LEGISCON

Director, Boards & Commissions

LA News Bureau

October 5th, 2012
The LA News Bureau, Inc.

P O Box 44212

Baton Rouge, LA  70804

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN:

This letter is to inform your office that several members of the LPC Board will be present at the Louisiana Counseling Association conference at the L’Auberge Casino (address below) for the LPC Board Update session from 4:30PM-5:30PM on October 8th, 2012.  At this time, we are unaware if we will have a quorum present; however, out of abundance of caution, we wanted to inform your office that a quorum may be present and Board business will be discussed and presented to conference attendees who chose to attend the LPC Board Update session.  Please let me know if you have any questions or need any additional information.

L’Auberge du Lac Casino Resort

777 Ave L’Auburge

Lake Charles, LA 70601

Sincerely,

Mary Alice Olsan

Executive Director

cc:
LEGISCON

Director, Boards & Commissions
Department of Health and Hospitals

October 5th, 2012
James A Lee, Editor

LEGISCON

P O Box 1643

Baton Rouge, LA  70821

Mr. Lee,
This letter is to inform your office that several members of the LPC Board will be present at the Louisiana Counseling Association conference at the L’Auberge Casino (address below) for the LPC Board Update session from 4:30PM-5:30PM on October 8th, 2012.  At this time, we are unaware if we will have a quorum present; however, out of abundance of caution, we wanted to inform your office that a quorum may be present and Board business will be discussed and presented to conference attendees who chose to attend the LPC Board Update session.  Please let me know if you have any questions or need any additional information.

L’Auberge du Lac Casino Resort

777 Ave L’Auburge

Lake Charles, LA 70601

Sincerely,

Mary Alice Olsan

Executive Director

cc:
The LA News Bureau

Director, Boards & Commissions

Department of Health and Hospitals

October 5th, 2012
Sarah Olcott Allen 
Director, Boards & Commissions

Office of the Governor                  

P O Box 94004

Baton Rouge, LA  70804

Ms. Allen:

This letter is to inform your office that several members of the LPC Board will be present at the Louisiana Counseling Association conference at the L’Auberge Casino (address below) for the LPC Board Update session from 4:30PM-5:30PM on October 8th, 2012.  At this time, we are unaware if we will have a quorum present; however, out of abundance of caution, we wanted to inform your office that a quorum may be present and Board business will be discussed and presented to conference attendees who chose to attend the LPC Board Update session.  Please let me know if you have any questions or need any additional information.

L’Auberge du Lac Casino Resort

777 Ave L’Auburge

Lake Charles, LA 70601

Sincerely,

Mary Alice Olsan

Executive Director

cc:
LEGISCON

LA News Bureau

Department of Health and Hospitals
